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NAME: PROF OLABODE M. BAMIGBOLA 

Department of Mathematics, University of Ilorin, Nigeria 

Email: ombamigbola@hotmail.com         

Dear Professor, 

It is my great pleasure to invite you to visit Kampala International University, Kampala, Uganda 

for the period of one month from 1st February to March, 2023 as a volunteer lecturer. Your visit 

will be teaching at the Department of Physical Sciences. 

We would like to invite you to teach a course in Partial Differential Equations or Mathematical 

Physics three hours per week. You will teach 30 students and their background are Diploma/ 

Graduate certificates. The exams should be prepared and exercised by you. We will prepare the 

students for the course before hand, help with student mentoring and assessment and take care of 

any necessary follow up. The course is an integral component of a regular degree program 

Bachelor of Science in Applied Mathematics at Kampala International University. Associate Prof 

Peter, B.A. (email: benjamin.aina@kiu.ac.ug) will assist you with teaching and preparing the 

course. 

The online meetings will be after the volunteer’s visit. Team members are given the resources 

they need to collaborate online from any place, including at home or on the road. As a result, 

"downtime" is dramatically reduced, and people can work when convenient. The online kit will 

enable the volunteer to utilize the same material in many ways and establish collaborative 

teaching and course continuity. The volunteer can choose from the available alternatives to 

access several language games that share common themes. Additionally, a volunteer might 

produce his activities and provide them to the pupils. It improves the volunteer's ability to 

communicate information and the student's capacity to receive it. 

A few uses for online kits are as follows: More adaptable and easy to use. 

Reachable from any location. 

Simple cooperation 

Recurring subscription 

Secure and safe. 

We suggest that you stay at Shine Hotel and KIU offer you an office with internet connection. 

We will help you with local transport and arrange a pick up from the airport.  

I am very much hope that you are able to accept the invitation and I am looking forward to 

welcoming you in 2023. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Dr. SANGOTAYO, E.O    

Dean, School of Engineering and Applied Sciences 


